
UPPER OXFORD TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 

AUGUST 1, 2011 

 

 The Upper Oxford Township Planning Commission held their regular monthly meeting at the 

township building, 1185 Limestone Road, Oxford, PA at 7:30 PM. 

 

 Members present:  Christine Nibouar, Sam Reyburn, Dave Underwood, Harold Bryson and Karl 

Herr 

 

 Others present:  Jane Daggett, Scott Rugen, Frances Reyburn, Bill Hovis and Bill Schoell 

 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman, Christine Nibouar. 

 

MINUTES – Motion was made by Dave Underwood, seconded by Harold Bryson and carried to approve 

the July 5, 2011 minutes.  MOTION CARRIED. 

 

REMO TOTO – Land Development Plan.  Reviews were received from the township engineer and Chester 

County Planning Commission.  This plan will be discussed at next month’s meeting when the applicants 

engineer is present. 

 

OXFORD REGIONAL COMPREHENSIVE PLANNING – Scott discussed the school board 

apportionment and informed the planning members that our attorney, Tom Oeste is looking into party 

status for the township.  The next meeting of the Regional Planning Commission is Wednesday, August 3, 

2011 at 7:00 PM and held in the Lower Oxford Township building. 

 

ADJOURNMENT – There being no further business, motion was made by Karl Herr, seconded by Sam 

Reyburn and carried to adjourn at 7:40 PM. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Jane Daggett 

       Secretary 

 

 


